
Reading News
Friday 21 st January 2022

Don’t forget
If your child is isolating 
at home, they still have 
access to a whole 
library of online 
reading books through 
Bug Club Independent.

While they are at 
home they can 
continue to read for 
pleasure as well as 
working on their 
comprehension skills 
through answering 
online questions.  

Books can be read on 
a phone, on a tablet or 
on a PC.

This week 
in school…
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Despite some shrinking classes this week, 
we have still managed to do lots of 
lovely reading.

In Year 2, we have been reading ‘Fox’ as part of the English unit. We have also shared lots of Katie 
Morag books. Year 3 have been looking at non-fiction books about the Romans as part of their 
English unit. They have also started their new class reader Tony Robinson's 'Weird World of 
Wonders - Romans‘.

This week Year 4 have been reading a new E book in English which is all about incredible sports 
such as disc golf, bossaball and even cheese rolling! We have nearly finished our class book "The 
Amazing Story of Adolphus Tips". There are so many cliffhangers that 
have kept us hooked! Year 6 have continued delving into ‘Harry Potter 
and the Philosopher’s Stone.’ This week, the famous wizard has helped 
us to understand sentence structure, language choice 
and how to write a letter. We have even created our own howlers!

Year 5 have made a superb start to their non-chronological reports about 
Migrating animals. This week we looked at the introduction to ‘Amazing 
Animal Journeys’ by Chris Packham. We used lots of different online 
texts to collect fascinating facts about our chosen animals.

The Nursery children this week 
have enjoyed the story and 

song '10 in a bed'. It is an 
important part of our 

Communication and Language 
skills and our Literacy skills to 
sing songs and learn Nursery 

rhymes, as it is to listen to stories. 

Reception have been reading No-
Bot the Robot With No Bottom! By 

Paul Linnet and Sue Hendra. The 
children have found this 

hilarious and have rated it as a 5/5! 
They have designed and written 

about their own Robots, we have 
had no arms, no legs, no bodies, no 

face and no feet!

This week, Year 1 have been reading the book ''Scooters'. We had to 
work out whether phrases in the book were the author's 
imagination or whether they were facts. We also loved reading the 
Smeds and Smoos this week!



If you are looking for a particular book, author or series and you can’t find it in our library, let me 
know. We want the library to be full of books that you love to read and we will do our best to find 
what you are looking for and suggest similar storylines that you might enjoy. 

What sort of books do you love to read?

Can you read all 8 books 
from this brilliant series 
and find out about all of 

the groundbreaking 
women and trailblazing 

men?

Brand new in our school library….

If you are in Year 3, you 
will find this book really 
interesting because you 
have studies the Stone 

Age.

Whose life would 
you like to find out 

about?

Ask the grown ups 
at home if they can 

tell you anything 
about these people.

There is a mixture of 
non fiction and fiction to 

suit lots of different 
ages and stages of 

reading.

Thank you so 
much to a 

mystery donor 
who dropped 

off some 
brilliant books 
to top up the 
Year 4 class 

library.

Do you 
have any 

spare house 
plants that 
you could 
donate to 
add to our 

library?


